NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The receiving of sealed proposals for INSTALLATION OF PAVEMENT
PRESERVATION STRATEGIES AND SURFACE TREATMENTS AT VARIOUS
LOCATIONS, FEDERAL-AID PROJECT NO. STP-0300(158), ISLAND OF
OAHU, at the Contracts Office, Department of Transportation, 869 Punchbowl
Street, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813, is hereby re-scheduled for 2:00 P.M.,

February 6, 2020, at which time and place they will be publicly opened and read.
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